
 

 

Neighbourhood Watch Annual Report for 202 to 2021 

 

This year has been an extremely quiet time for the Linton Neighbourhood 

Watch Group, which is obviously a very good sign that it is a relatively safe area 

to live in. There have been no reports of house break ins or thefts that we have 

been made aware of. 

 

Four families new to Linton have joined the group which is encouraging. 

 

As a group we always encourage anyone who lives in Linton to join. There is no 

joining fee, all that is required is a postal address, contact telephone number 

and email address if there is one. With this information, your name will be 

added to the group and if and when there is any information to be sent out 

that is considered useful and helpful, an email or telephone call will be made 

advising of the situation. 

 

As an example of when being part of the NHW Goup is useful, some while ago, 

there was a major water leak in Wheelers Lane resulting in the water supply 

being cut off from properties in this lane. The water company delivered bottled 

water to Wheelers Lane and I was able to send out an email to everybody 

advising where the bottled water was located. Also, we are made aware of 

road closures etc in the local area via the Parish Council Clerk and these are 

sent out the NHW Goup when received. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Patricia Burden, NHW Co-ordinator at 

Thenewhouseme17@btinternet.com with your details if you wish to join the 

group. 
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